
Reception Autumn 1 

 

       Drawing Club  

This half term we 

will be focusing 

on the story of 

‘Goldilocks and 

the 3 bears’ and 

a variety of texts. 

We will have a focus on mark 

making/ writing for a  

purpose whilst drawing  

pictures from different stories.  

The World 

This half term we will be focusing on 

‘Ourselves’. We will be asking the children to 

tell the class who lives in their house, who is in 

the family etc. We would appreciate if you 

could send in family photos and photos of the 

children for them to share. 
 

Phonics 
 
We will be starting the teach-

ing of phonics in the next 

couple of weeks. We follow 

the Read, Write, Inc scheme 

in school and will be starting 

with the sounds M, A, S, D, T.  

 

Ask your child to say words 

which start with these sounds 

to consolidate their learning 

in the classroom. 

Maths  

This half term we will be looking at 

numbers in the environment and why 

we use numbers. We will be going for 

a walk around the school site to see 

where we can see numbers and what 

they are used for. When you are out walking, see if 

your child can spot any numbers and tell you what 

they notice about where it is. 

How to help your child at home 

 

These are a few things to help your 

child with: 

• Recognise their own name 

• Start to write letters of 

their name 

• Using a knife and fork 

when eating their meals 

 

 


